
 

 

 

 

24th/25th July 2010 

 

A BIG THANK YOU and WELL DONE to everyone for the wonderful Golf and 

Social Day we had on Thursday, everything went so well, we were delighted.  

The Grange Golf Course was looking resplendent in this its centenary year and we 

thank the members of that Club for hosting us. 

The new Pastoral Centre looked terrific with our new chairs and tables kindly 

lent to us by the Community Centre. Thanks to the volunteers who spent most of 

the afternoon setting up the main hall for a memorable occasion. 

The food was supplied by Eileen Harrington of Truly Scrumptious and it was as 

the name of her shop says, scrumptious. Thanks to Laura and Ciara and Emily who 

helped serve the meal. 

Entertainment and music was supplied by Paul Black and Declan Devereaux on the 

Piano, Sean Beggan and all who tested the microphone system to its limits! 

And finally, back to Golf – Congratulations to Dick Murray and his team who 

retained the Ballyroan Parish Golf Cup, well done to one and all who played and 

thanks to the sponsors who made sure that most people went home with 

something to add to their happy memories. 

All in all a great success for what was the first we hope of many happy events in 

our new Pastoral Centre.  

 

 
Congratulations to Brian Dunne Olivia Pakenham who were married of Friday in 

this Parish. 
 

Monday 26th July is the Feast Day St. Joachim and Anne. 

They are the parents of Our Lady, and so remind us this weekend of the 

importance of Grandparents.  

For those who went to a Jesuit School, I am sure that you know that Friday is 

the Feast of St. Ignatious of Loyola.  
 

 

Mass Intentions for Week 
Sat. 7pm, Kevin Knightly(A), Sun. 9am Anthony Tuohy(A), 10.30 Aylemore Kirwan (A) 

, 12 Months mind Richard Kingston, Mon. 7.30am Myles Byrne Rec. Dec. 10am Mrs 
Lenihan(A),Tues 7.30am Special Int,10am Eileen O’Shaughnessy (A),Wed 10am Months 

mind Fred Murphy,  Thur.7.30am Thomas Hanafin RIP, 10am Donal Dempsey (A) 
Fri. Deceased members of the Kearney & O’Toole Families 

 

Contact us: Parish Office on 01 4947303 

 


